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November 5, 2020 
 
 
Dear PENNCREST Families: 
 
 
I am extremely pleased to announce that we will be supplying free meals during virtual at-home instruction days, as well 
as weekends and holidays, for any student that wishes to participate. Our cafeteria staff continues to provide outstanding 
service to our community!  
 
Elementary Student Meals: ǁill be deliǀeƌed ƚo ǇoƵƌ child͛Ɛ claƐƐƌoom aƚ ƚhe end of ƚhe daǇ and placed diƌecƚlǇ inƚo ƚhe 
child͛Ɛ back-pack͘ PleaƐe check ǇoƵƌ child͛Ɛ back-pack afterschool and freeze or refrigerate all items until they are used. All 
items will be packed frozen or refrigerated to help maintain temperature control. 

x K-3 students will receive a bag of meals on the last in-person instructional day of the week that contains food for 
any at-home instructional days, weekends and holidays that occur before their next in-person instructional day.  

x 4-6th grade students will receive a bag at the end of each in-person instruction to cover all at-home instructional 
days, weekends and holidays. 

High School Student Meals: will be offered at all exit locations on in-person instruction days for any student choosing to 
take a meal bag with them. 
 
Full-Time Cyber Students, Home-School Students and Any Other Children Under the Age of 18: Can request a 5-day meal 
pick up at one of the High School locations via the following link. These meals must be picked up between 1-2 pm on 
Wednesdays. 
https://www.penncrest.org/academics/penncrest-digital-academy 

 
 
Example Meal Distribution Schedule 
Monday A Day students    Receive 2 Meals  Tuesday and Thursday 
Tuesday B Day students   Receive 2 Meals  Wednesday and Friday 
Wednesday A Day students  Receive 3 Meals  Friday, Saturday and Sunday 
Thursday B Day Students  Receive 3 Meals  Saturday, Sunday and Monday 
Thursday K-3rd Grade Students  Receive 3 Meals  Friday, Saturday and Sunday 
 
Any questions can be directed to Erin Gredler, Food Service Director, at egredler@penncrest.org. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Superintendent 

Click Here 
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